
To whom it may concern,

In regards to SW 1/4 Section 22 Township 85 range 20 W6M Peace River 
Regional District, excluding land from the ALR that is considered Agro crops or 
livestock.  We feel that a plan for future use should be disclosed before a decision 
be made, and some of the effects and impacts it will have on the environment and 
community.  We feel that the property is still a great value to ALR and further 
information should be given to the community about the plans.

Respectfully .


